
October 10,2012 

Mayor Antonio Villaraigosa 
Office of the Mayor 
City of Los Angeles 
200 North Spring Street 

Evmuteline Orflaz .. JIIolina. Eso. 

Los Angeles, California 90012 

Via Email c/o Sui Duong 

Dear Mayor Villaraigosa: 

With this letter I regretfully resign my position on the Affordable Housing 
Commission. It is with great regret that I resign. As a housing law attorney and 
affordable housing developer I am passionate about the work of the City of Los Angeles 
Housing Department (LAI-ID). I will always be grateful to you for giving me the 

opportunity to support that work as a member of the Commission for the last seven years. 
It has been an honor and a privilege. But, it is precisely my passion for the work of the 
Housing Department that leads me to relinquish my seat on the Affordable Housing 

Commission in favor of someone who is more able to devote the time and expertise that 
the Commission and LAHD deserve. 

Although, I will no longer serve on the Commission, I hope to fmd other avenues 
to support the work of the City of Los Angeles Housing Department. I wish you and our 
colleagues at the Housing Department well as you continue your important efforts to 
increase the amount of quality affordable housing available to the low-income residents 
of our City. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 


